
Project Update as of 1.5.2023 

Happy New Year! 

Construction has resumed on the Courthouse Square Infrastructure & Revitalization Project. 

A progress meeting was held yesterday with representatives of Ragle Construction, Rundell 

Ernstberger Associates, Dubois County, and the City of Jasper. Here is the summary of the 

discussion: 

• Crews are back to continue work. 

• The Northeast Quadrant of the Courthouse Square is currently closed to traffic to allow 

for the installation of the permeable pavers in the parking areas and the concrete work 

associated with the Courthouse ramp. They hope to complete the work in two weeks. 

Traffic signs are back up to show the detours. 

• During the week of January 16, the crew will install directional traffic signage and close 

the Northwest Quadrant to begin demolition work. 

• The schedule will continue to be contingent on weather and supply factors. Lead times on 

materials continues to be a challenge. 

• The parking lot adjacent to City Hall remains available for 2-hour public parking. Larger 

signage will be installed along Jackson Street to invite the public to use this area. 

• Foot traffic and accessibility to building entrances will be maintained at all times. 

• The next meeting with contractor representatives is January 18th. 

For specific construction questions, please contact the City of Engineering Department at 812-

482-4255. 

 


